The 2023/24 season was another successful one for the Hawks U9 program. We were lead once again
by our Technical Director Tim Boyce who ran practices focused on power skating, skill development and
fun. It was amazing to watch the kids skill and confidence grow throughout the season. We hosted
another successful Christmas with the Hawks Jamboree and the second year of the Hawks First Assist
program continued to show growth and benefits for the kids that were the mentors and mentees.

| would like to thank all our volunteers because without you U9 hockey does not happen. Whether you
were a coach, manager, treasurer, time keeper or safety rep your time and commitment to these hockey
players allows them to improve their skills, go to away tournaments and make lifelong friendships and

memories. Thanks to all the parents and guardians who got the kids to the rink, sometimes early in the
morning or across the province.

| hope everyone enjoys their summer and is eager to get back into the rink next fall.

Thanks,

Tyler Ravlo



